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Continued DDSN Grant Funding of HASCI Community Opportunity Centers and Previous 
Rehabilitation Supports Providers Electing to Convert to Waiver Funded Day Program 
Services 

As a tool to aid providers in assessing progress toward self-sufficiency, monthly utilization reports are being provided 
to all former Rehabilitation Support (RS) providers to demonstrate effort and progress. 

October's usage information is attached. When compared to September's data, there was an overall increase of 
4.5% in the number of individuals served across all providers. This increase is significantly lower than last month's 
increase of 25.7%; however, exhibits continued effort. Regarding the number of units billed, in comparison to 
September's data, 25.5% more units were billed across all providers. Two providers made substantial increases in 
units billed, accounting for the majority of this increase. 

DDSN understands that based on the current national pandemic, increases in individuals served and units billed will 
be incremental. The continued increases evidenced in the monthly reporting since July reveal persistent efforts at 
reaching self-sufficiency. 

Questions may be directed to Melissa Ritter, HASCI Division director, at 803-898-5120 or mritter@ddsn.sc.gov. 
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